
Wild flowers at the Hall 

We have discovered that wild flowers prosper in the grounds of the Hall if the mowing is restricted. Here 

is a bee orchid just coming into flower.  

‘Lockdown’ in the beautiful Coln valley 

Dear Coln Valley community,  
 

We’re currently living through very strange times but one thing is clear. We 

are blessed to be living in an extraordinarily beautiful part of the country. 

Which is why we would like to hear from you. 

     We’d love to hear what has inspired you during lockdown. Have you 

discovered a fabulous new walking trail? Have you discovered a ‘must see’? 

Is there someone in your village that deserves a mention for being truly 

wonderful and helping out during these tough times? How has your 

community rallied round and what have you done?  

     We’d love to hear from you. We want to say a BIG thank you to key 

workers and anyone that’s helped out. We’d like to see your pictures and 

hear your stories that bring out the best of this fabulous part of the world and 

how we have all managed to ‘keep calm and carry on’. 

     We’d like to celebrate our community by sharing your stories in a special 

newsletter. And let’s hope we can come together again for a celebratory 

event in the village hall later this year. 

    Please send your story (max 1000 characters) and up to three photos 

or a short video to the email address used to send this to you.  Please 

indicate whether you would like your name included or prefer to remain 

anonymous. 

COLN VALLEY 
VILLAGE HALL NEWS 

BOOKING 
THE HALL 
We are very sorry 

that the Hall cannot 

be booked now, 

owing to the Covid-

19 situation. We will 

re-open bookings as 

soon as possible. 

Newsletter 
Early 

Summer 

http://www.coln-valley-village-hall.co.uk/ 


